
 

 

29 July 2016 

 

ASX Market Announcement Office 

 

RESPONSE TO MEDIA ARTICLE 

 

Normally Infomedia would not comment on market rumours or media speculation, however 
Infomedia is aware of an article in the media today.  

 

The Company advises that it is not in discussion with any third party, nor has Infomedia’s Board 
received or been approached by a third party. Infomedia dismisses current speculation in order 
to ensure there is no false market in its shares. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Daniel Wall 
Company Secretary 

 


